
Email 020616 from Programme Officer to recent hearing participants re completed 
homework items 
 
This email is intended for participants at the recently resumed hearings for the Bradford Core 
Strategy and provides an update for the various items of 'homework' set by the Inspector and 
now completed by the Council. 
  
The homework list attached provides library reference numbers for the various documents 
and you may recall that some of these have already been added to the Examination webpage 
library series PS/M.  Others are in the course of upload and should appear shortly but in the 
interests of getting these to you promptly I have also attached them with this email. 
  
A further item in respect of affordable housing, originating prior to the start of the recent 
hearings, is also in the course of upload as item PS/H003b and similarly comes attached with 
this email. 
  
In respect of all items above, the Inspector is not expecting or inviting any further 
responses.  He will shortly progress work on his final report and I will provide further details 
in due course via an update to the Latest News section of the webpage. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Tony 
  
Tony Blackburn 
Programme Officer 
01254 260286 
  
 


